
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 
 

 

Item 5, Report No. 40, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, without amendment, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 27, 
2021, and the confidential recommendations made public upon adoption: 

 

5. VMC SMARTCENTRES PRIVATE PARK PROPOSAL – UPDATE 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends: 

1) That the recommendations contained in the following report of 
the Deputy City Manager, Administrative Services and City 
Solicitor, and Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth 
Management, dated September 14, 2021, be approved. 

Recommendations 

1. That Staff be authorized to explore the structure of a Framework 

Agreement for the delivery and management of the VMC’s North 

Urban Park. 

 
2. That the recommendations in this Committee of the Whole (Closed 

Session) report be made public upon Council ratification. 
 

  


